
 

GPHS School Clinic 

Dear Parents: 

We want to welcome you to the 2022-23 school year at Galena Park High School! 

I am Nurse Garza and I have been the school nurse at Galena Park High for 21years. After 

her 1st successful year with us at GPHS, Mrs. Rocio Hernandez will continue to serve our 

student’s as our Certified Medical Assistant. Together, we are here to assist with your 

child’s health needs and to promote their well-being. We look forward to helping your 

child stay healthy and safe every school year. We are here to serve students, parent’s, and 

families. We can be reached at the number or email address below.  

Wishing everyone a Safe and Healthy school year!  

From Nurse Garza and Ms. Hernandez 

832-386-2800 ext. 2821 

Diana Grimaldo-Garza, RN digarza@galenaparkisd.com 

 

Rocio Hernandez CMA rohernandez@galenaparkisd.com 
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